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Temporary Closure of Westside Community Center Friday, September 1st 
 

New Braunfels, TX – The Westside Community Center (WCC) will be closed to the public this Friday, September 

1st to allow for installation of new carpeting to the upstairs hallway and second floor classroom. 

“We are so excited to have the new upgrades and fresh look for our second floor patrons,” stated Jennifer 

Hernandez, Westside Community Center Outreach Coordinator.  “We have a lot of foot traffic upstairs between 

regular scheduled classes, meetings, and the numerous library users that come in and out of the library during the 

week.  People love coming to visit the center, so this is just another reason to feel welcome and appreciated during 

your stay.” 

 The facility will reopen with its normal schedule on Saturday, September 2nd. 

Although the WCC library will be closed on Friday, the center will still continue its Hunger Hero outreach 

with the scheduled outside mobile food pantry distribution that day. 

“The inside carpet installations will not disturb our very important food distribution outside that day,” said 

Hernandez.  “Our awesome Hunger Hero volunteers will still be here Friday, serving clients as is normal on every 

1st and 3rd Friday during the year.”   

For questions, or more information about the closure, contact the WCC at 830-221-4630.  The Center is 

located at 2932 South IH-35 New Braunfels, TX. 78130. 
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